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Leganes, Iloilo – The Cooperative Development Authority Region VI Extension Office, thru its IQA Working 

Committee conducted the 

Management Review on 

August 16, 2023 at CDA 

Lobby and was attended by 

13 process owners (Section 

Heads).  

 

The review was fully 

supported and also attended 

by the Deputy Quality 

Management System (QMS) 

Representative Director 

Nora. P. Patron, PhD.  She said that “Management Review”, as requirement of the ISO standard is very 

important in advancing the quality services to clients.  

 

It focused on the Status of Actions in 2022 NCs, 2022 OFIs Action Plan, 2023 Mock Internal Audit Report, 

Review and Updating of 

Risk and Opportunity 

Register under 00 No. 

2023-10, the Risk and 

Register Management 

Guidelines, 5S and 

Recurring NCs. 

 

An annual practice 

conducting it before the 

Cross Internal of other 

EOs and Surveillance/Re-

certification Audit of   TUV Rheinland, where in CDA VI EO is one of the 15 EOs across the country, that 

has an ISO  9001:2015 CERTIFICATION from said certifying body with Certificate Register No. 01 100 

127463/09 since 2016. Scope covers the “Provision of Cooperative Registration and Amendment; 

Supervision & Examination;  Development Support & Assistance; and Research Information and Training 

Processes.  
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